VIEWS NEWS

Principal – Cathie Morcom Assistant Principal – Suzy Black



SAFETY - RESPONSIBILITY - COOPERATION - HONESTY - RESPECT - LEARNING

TERM TWO	
Fri 8 June	Assembly 2.50pm
Mon 11 June	Queen's Birthday Public Holiday
Thurs 14 June	Footy Day – Wear footy clothes
	No cost to parents
Fri 15 June	Assembly – Whole School Song
Fri 15 June	Family Movie Night (\$5 per person)
Thurs 21 June	School Athletic Sports Years 3 to 6
	Parent payment required
Fri 22 June	Assembly 2.50pm – Farewell to our Cleaners
Mon 25 June	Parent/Teacher/Student Meetings
TI 00 I	Online bookings available soon
Thurs 28 June	'Athon Fundraising Activity – Colour Run
Fri 29 June	Last Day of Term Two (2.30pm dismissal)
	Reports Sent Home with Students
TERM THREE	
Mon 20 Aug	Book Week Commences
Tues 21 Aug	Author Visit No cost to parents
Mon 27 Aug	Donald Bradman's Birthday
	Casual Day for Green House
Thurs 30 Aug	Fathers' Day Stall
Fri 31 Aug	Premier's Reading Challenge Finishes
Tues 4 Sept	Dawn Fraser's Birthday
	Casual Day for Yellow House
TERM FOUR	
Mon 5 Nov	Curriculum Day (no students at school)
Tues 20th Nov	Grade Two Swimming (20th to 30th Nov)
Tues 4 Dec	Family Celebration Evening
Mon 17 Dec	Grade Six Graduation

5/6B - Class Project



For their class project, students in 5/6B have purchased four Totem Tennis sets which will be out in the playground for student use during break times. The students have put a lot of thought into how the sets will be stored and the best location in the playground. They will now take responsibility for ensuring the sets are set up and taken down each day.

Well done 5/6B on a great class project!

5/6G - Class Project

Students in 5/6G worked on a project to improve learning in every classroom. They investigate which scents have been scientifically found to improve focus and concentration and made each class a spray bottle, complete with personalised labelling. It's terrific to see our students using contemporary brain research to improve learning. A terrific effort 5/6G!



Welcome to the World Martina and Bianca

It was only last week we said goodbye to Cinzia and wished her well for the birth of her twins, and already they have arrived! The safe arrival of two beautiful little girls, Martina and Bianca, is terrific news. Mum, Dad and the girls are all doing well. Congratulations!



Careful of the Crane - Friday 8th June

We are expecting a crane to arrive on Friday to remove the old heating equipment and deliver our new system. The Prep to two play area on Gaynor Crescent will be 'out of action' for most of the day. Families who use this entrance are asked to either walk to the gate on Carrick Drive or walk carefully through the staff car park. **Students are not to use the car park entrance without adult supervision.**



New Uniforms

Students were surprised to arrive at school last Friday to find many of the staff wearing matching blue jumpers with the school logo. This certainly got the children keen to know when the new uniform would be arriving.



The sample uniforms have arrived and will be on display in the foyer over the next few weeks. An order to stock up the uniform shop will now be made and once supplies arrive we will let you know.

During the phase in period students may wear any combination of current and new items.

Plain (without stripes or logos) navy blue track pants and shorts may be purchased from any retail outlet. With the new uniform, polo shirts, rugby tops and polar fleece jackets must have the school logo as School Council would like all children to feel that they are an important part of our school team. Families experiencing financial difficulties in regard to school uniforms should contact Cathie or Suzy.

Thank you to Kerri Cliff for work in relation to the new uniform. The Cliff children are picture on page 2 wearing the samples.

3/4K - Class Project

For their class project 3/4K organised a lunchtime disco. It was terrific to see students from Prep to year six enjoying themselves and showing off their dance moves in the gym, with many of the older students encouraging and supporting the younger ones.



Congratulations 3/4K, you provided a fun and engaging activity for the whole school

Prep Enrolments for 2019

Families with children preparing for Prep next year are encouraged to complete an enrolment form before the end of this term



An accurate picture of our enrolment for 2019 is required to ensure that we have enough classrooms and educational resources.

Prep enrolments for 2019 should be made before 29th June.

Footy Day

When: Thursday 14th June

Where: Gladstone Views Primary School

Who: Whole School

Why: Grade One Class Project

BOOK NOW TO SECURE

YOUR SPOT ON THE FLOOR!

Bring your own cushions, pillows and

blankets and enjoy a movie next

As this is a fundraiser for the school,

tomorrow, Friday 8th June.

What: Wear footy clothes (or sports clothes)

Movies at the Views - Friday 15th June

Break time activities - games and colouring

Cost: Free

Friday night.



THURSDAY 28TH JUNE

We have two aims;

- 1. for everyone to have a great day
- 2. to raise funds for our school

While it still may appear that we are 'always asking for money' we have made a very conscious effort this year to reduce the financial cost of school for families.

Examples of how we have assisted include;

 Δ no charge to parents for individual devices such as iPads

 Δ costs covered for whole school events including the Aladdin performance for years three to six and the whole school performance on buyllying prevention

We are now asking for everyone to **DO THEIR VERY BEST** to get sponsors for the colour run.

Money raised from this event will be going to an upgrade of the school grounds which will benefit all students.

New Uniforms

we ask that all families purchase their movie snacks from the school

using the order form provided. Last day for orders and payment is





Colour Run Reminders

 Δ white shirt and old clothes to run in

 Δ an old towel and a change of clothes

 Δ Safety Data Sheet for the powder available at the office

 Δ parents and other families welcome to join in



Items Distributed with the Newsletter Today



Grade Two Swimming Program Information



School Photos Distributed